
 

 

December 31, 2024 

To the Citizens of Rio Hondo 

The City Boat Ramp Park has been renamed to 
SPECKLED SEA TROUT PARK by the City Commission.   

The Speckled Sea Trout Park boat ramp and the kayak 
docks are fully operational. 

The park, which includes the fishing pier, play 
structure, pavilion, and walking trail, is pending 
inspection by the Texas Department of Licensing and 
Texas Parks and Wildlife.   

The planting of trees and paying kiosks are pending 
and will be completed by February 28, 2023.  

The park is anticipated to be opened by the end of 
January 2025. 
  

 


